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Main Line Animal Rescue (MLAR) is a no-kill, rescue that relies completely on philanthropic contributions 
from foundations, individuals, and corporations.  Set on 60 acres in Chester County and now in its 23rd 
year of service, MLAR is devoted to rescuing, rehabilitating and re-homing some of the most at risk, 
homeless and abused animals in Chester County and the surrounding region. MLAR serves hundreds of 
companion animals as well as the Chester County community of adopters, volunteers, friends, 
organizations and corporations with its shelter services and outreach programming: 
 
Adoption Programs.  Every year, MLAR cares for between 600-1,000 animals, finding loving and lasting 
homes for these animals.  Staff and volunteers work together to fund the perfect match. 
 
Training and Enrichment Programs.  To prepare dogs and cats for adoption, MLAR provides a number of 
behavior modification and enrichment classes, ranging from “Petiquette Class” that provides basic 
obedience and manners for high energy dogs, to “Home School Class” that socializes dogs and cats to 
help them become more comfortable in a home setting.  Under the leadership of the Behavior Manager, 
volunteers dedicate thousands of hours each year helping the animals. 
 
MLAR’s  On-Site Shelter Hospital.  MLAR’s full-time veterinary team works to treat medical issues 
associated with severe abuse and neglect commonly seen in puppy mill dogs and other homeless 
animals, such as advanced dehydration, mammary masses, broken limbs, severe dental disease, and 
chronic skin issues. 
 
Pennsylvania SPCA Partnership.  In November 2018, MLAR and PSPCA made their partnership official by 
joining in a legal affiliation (both organizations retain independent 501 (c)(3) status).  This melding of 
forces provides for increased efficiencies, brings MLAR access to PSPCA’s Human Law Enforcement team 
and Shelter Hospital resources, and provides rehabilitation facilities that PSPCA could not otherwise 
access. This affiliation multiplies the impact of both organizations.   
 
MLAR has responded to the COVID-19 pandemic by limiting on-site work to essential personnel only, 
hiring a professional firm for routine deep cleaning, providing disinfection materials to staff and 
volunteers, and managing adoptions through appointments.  Though the processes have evolved over 
the past few months, our dedication has remained unaltered.  Today, at the end of November, we are 
caring for more animals than any other time during this pandemic.  We need community support to 
continue doing so. 
 
Main Line Animal Rescue requests consideration of a $5,000 grant to maintain the high level of services 
and care it provides to the animals at its shelter during the COVID-19 pandemic and accompanying 
financial crisis.  Specifically, funds are needed in the near term to offset the overall negative impact on 
philanthropy, cancellation of annual “large group fundraisers,” the decrease in adoptions and 
accompanying charitable contributions, and the provision of deep cleaning to the facility.  As the 
pandemic deepens in Pennsylvania and Chester County in the coming months, this grant constitutes 
critical near-term relief in meeting these challenges and MLAR’s operating budget. 

 


